
Town of Wilmington 
Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the Meeting 

June 6, 2019 
 

Present:   

Members – Charles Biondo, Michael Burns and Laurie Robarge 

Absent – Sheila Burke and Jennifer Crane 

Also in Attendance - Recreation Director, Karen Campbell and Senior Clerk, Linda Kanter. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:05 p.m. 

 

Minutes 

The May 2, 2019 Meeting Minutes were accepted unanimously.  Motion by Laurie Robarge; second by 

Michael Burns.                                          . 

 

Director’s Report: 

Karen Campbell reviewed the details of the May Monthly Report. 

 

Old Business: 

Murray Hill Playground: Construction is underway. 

 

Program Coordinator:  Brett Sawin is a great addition to the Recreation Team, becoming involved 

in all aspects of the Department and its offerings. 

 

New Business: 

Ice Rink Committee:  Karen has been appointed to the Committee.  The original mandate was to 

investigate Ice Rink options.  Recent discussions suggest that there is interest in expanding the 

scope of the project to include indoor recreational space. 

 

Discussion/Questions:  

Outdoor recreation options were discussed.  Karen is working with Conservation Agent Ryan Hale 

to expand use of existing options including nature trails, and increase public awareness. 

 

Congratulations were given to Michael Burns, having been chosen as the 2019 “Good Guy”. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, September 5, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 9. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:51 p.m. by a unanimous vote.  Motion by Laurie Robarge; second by 

Charles Biondo. 

 

Submitted by: 

Linda Kanter 

Senior Clerk, Recreation Department  


